
Crime Prevention Board 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Date: February 16, 2021 
 

Board Members Present: LaRae Moore, Lane Jimmerson, Joyce Fitzpatrick, 
Angela Vickers, Keith Weeks and, Marcus Gibson 
 

Board Members Not Present: Joseph LaBranche  
 

Facilitated By: Seth Brown  
 

 

Meeting called to order by LaRae Moore 
 
 

Board Business: 
 
Sally Baker with the Springer Academy’s PAIR Program provided a status 
report. First two schools – Fox and S. Columbus 3rd Grades. Participation to 
date has been 17 Teachers, 75 Parents and 127 Kids. This year has been a 
successful Phase I of what they hope will be a 3 Phase program for all MCS’s 
    
Seth discussed some minor allocation issues related to new Finance 
personnel.  Update: Issue has been resolved 
 
Mr. Baily expressed his desire for the Board to initiate another Boxwood Rec 
Center Project Re-Opening Project and recommended the Belvedere Rec 
Center.  The Board agreed to the concept and asked Seth to have Holly 
Browder attend our next meeting to review the possibilities and options for this 
project.  
 
Hope Harbour extended an invitation to Board meetings for a site visit.  Once 
this date is set, Seth will send a notification to Board Members   
 
 
Next meeting scheduled for April 14, 2021 
 
Meeting was adjourned by Chairperson LaRae Moore       

 


